SOUTHWESTERN HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
BOARD MEETING   10-21-24
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:04PM by President Davis. Board members present were George Davis, Ginny Renda, Jon Shelness, Pete Conrad, Joe Harrison, Steve Sarcone, Penny Harrison, Nick VanPatten and Sandi Davis. 
The minutes of the 10/21/24 Board meeting was reviewed and approved. The treasures report dated 10/21/24, summitted by Heather Carman, was reviewed and approved.
The general meeting was set for November 20, 2024. Davis will contact Brody Middle School for reservation from 6-8:30PM.  This meeting is when board members are elected for a two-year term. Board members Jon Shelness, Heather Carman, Penny Harrison, Pete Conrad and Joe Harrison have agreed to run. City council members Connie Boesen, Josh Mandelbaum, Carl Voss, Mike Simonson and Supervisor Matt McCoy will be invited to attend.  Police Chief Michael McTaggart will also be invited. 
Jon Shelness will attend a November 7, 2024 all-city meeting regarding securing volunteers.  This meeting is part of general meetings sponsored by a city wide neighbors group.
Neighbors have reported a used car lot situation on a home lot on SW 35th St. cars with for sale sighs are parked on the grass in front of the house. This will be reported to the Planning and Zoning Department. 
An email reminder will be sent out regarding the general meeting.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:20PM. 
Minutes summited by Ginny Renda, SWHNA Secretary.   






